February 14, 1958

MEMORANDUM TO: Mr. H. G. Kolsky

SUBJECT: SIGMA Timing Simulator Studies

Thank you for the copy of the file memorandum which you
and John Cocke wrote on your SIGMA Timing Simulator
Studies. The memorandum documented the points you
made in the February 4 meeting very nicely. I have
described the simulation work to Mr. J. C. McPherson,
and I would appreciate your sending him a copy of the
memorandum.
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cc: Mr. D. W. Pendery
Mr. D. W. Sweeney
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